
 

 

 

 

Ref.                     Date: 18.11.2022 

 

 

Notice 
 

We are thrilled to inform you that the Department of Arabic is hosting a one-day State Level Symposium 

titled "Arabic Syllabi in Undergraduate Colleges of West Bengal: Scopes for Revision and Improvement" 

The event is scheduled for November 25th, 2022, commencing at 11:00 AM in Room No. 23. 

This symposium presents an excellent opportunity for all students to engage in meaningful discussions 

regarding the Arabic syllabi in undergraduate colleges across West Bengal. Your participation is not only 

encouraged but vital for the success of this event. 

Mark your calendars and make sure to attend! Your presence will greatly contribute to making this 

symposium a resounding success. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. Mukhlesur Rahman) 

HOD, Department of Arabic, 

Hiralal Bhakat College, 
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